
CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065 - Livermore - California - 94550 

The Club’s January Dinner at the Holiday Inn in Livermore brought out more than 80 
members and guests.  Several past members who haven’t been seen in years attended.  The 
clup gave away 20 jump tickets and 30 USPA calendars.  A big thanks to Allen Silver for all 
the work he did in coordinating the event!  Charloa Smith is already planning this year’s 
party to be held at the Springtown Recreation Center. 
 
You 1999 membership is now due.  Dues are still just $15 per year.  Mail your check to the 
Club’s address above or directly to the treasurer at: 243 Pinehaven Way, Pacifica, CA  94044.  
If you’ve changed your address or phone number please include the new information.  Also, if 
you have an E-mail address, include it also. 
 
Several Club members attend the Parachute Industry Association (PIA) Conference in San 
Diego in January.  Allen Silver and Bill Stanley participated in the opening ceremonies demo 
jump into the hotel parking lot.  Allen gave talks on rigging and Kent Walker gave a talk on 
web site design.  
 
Bill & Theresa Stanley invite everyone to come with them to Las Vegas to celebrate their 
anniversary in Las Vegas the weekend of May 15th.  Also, Bill & Theresa plan to attend the 
boogie at Quincy this year along with Ed Barr, Madalyn Drago, & Kent Walker.  Let 
Theresa know if you will be at either event. 
 
Jump Time: The weather’s getting better – time to shake off the cobwebs and get in the air.  
Internet “rec.skydiving” jumpers are planning on a boogie at Lodi for the newly formed 
“Kathy Dause Fan Club”, honoring our favorite member and manifester.  Plan on being there 
for the fun.  Also, the Club will hold a “Y2K” jump at Lodi to bring in the new year.  You can 
help test the computers on Bill’s DC-3 for Year 2000 compliance. 
 
Calendar: 
• Jump Day: Saturday, April 10, Lodi. 
• Club Meeting: Saturday, April 10, 7:30 p.m., Livermore Airport. 
• Board Meeting: May 5th, Kent Walker‘s, 7:00 p.m. 
• Jump Day: Saturday, May 31st, “Kathy Dause Fan Club” Boogie, Lodi. 
• Jump night: Friday, December 31st, 11:30 p.m., Lodi. 
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